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Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 3 April 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for; 
 

• Details of how many meetings TfL have had with staff or representatives of Uber in the 
last year. 

• Any direct correspondence The Mayor of London has had with anyone working for or 
representing Uber. 

 
In line with our publication scheme, the Mayor’s diary is published on our website twice a year. 
The GLA has already published the Mayor’s diary covering the period May 2016 to October 
2017. The next publication of the diary will include dates from November 2017 to April 2018. 
 
The Mayor’s key engagements are also published in the Mayor’s report which forms part the 
meeting papers at each Mayor’s Question Time 
 
Please find attached the remaining information we have identified as being within the scope of 
your request.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA030418-8190. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/publication-scheme/mayor-londons-diary
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/mayor-london/mayors-reports-assembly
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